
PROJECT UPDATE MAY AFFECT YOU 
HELMS ROAD GRADE SEPARATION IN UNION COUNTY 

State Transportation Improvement Program (STIP) Project No. P-5748 

The proposed Helms Road Grade Separation project alternatives 

were presented to the public Fall 2020 including a connection 

from Waxhaw Marvin Road to Waxhaw Parkway (currently 

unfunded) for Alternative 1, Options A, B, and C. After taking the 

results of the environmental analysis and comments from the 

public into account, Alternative 1, Option A has been selected for 

the funded portion.  This alternative has been modified to reduce 

environmental impacts. Design for the currently unfunded portion 

will be addressed when the project gets funded in the future. For 

more information and maps please visit the project website.   

For project details, visit: 

www.publicinput.com/helms-rd-waxhaw 

There, you'll find materials such as: 
• maps • graphics • fact sheets  

 

Contact NCDOT as soon as possible if you require any 

accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities 

Act to participate in the process. 

Lauren Putnam 

For details, visit the webpage shown above. 
Or, you may submit comments or ask us 
questions about the project at anytime by:  

     Helms-rd-waxhaw@publicinput.com 

919-707-6072 Lnputnam1@ncdot.gov 855-925-2801 

 
526 copies of this public document were printed at a cost of $ 244.85, or $0.4655 per copy. (03/21) 

Code: 8677 

 



STIP Project P-5748 

C/O JMT 
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Raleigh, North Carolina 27606 

Aquellas personas no hablan inglés, o tienen limitaciones para leer, 

hablar o entender inglés, podrían recibir servicios de interpretación si 

los solicitan antes de la reunión llamando al 1-800-481-6494. 

 


